Raszka Shelley

From: Whitney Logue <whitneyclogue@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 4:52 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Oregon Wolves

Dear Shelley,

| am a student at the University of Oregon studying policy. Oregon has such beautiful, vibrant wildlife and scenery, so
much so that we are one of the most beautiful destinations in the state.

All of those systems rely on balance and preservation, something in sure is a priority of yours in your position.

I'm asking that you please preserve that balance by protecting Oregon's gray wolves by allowing them to be eligible for
the endangered species list.

Thank you for your work.
Best,
Whitney Logue

Sent from my iPhone



